The Old School Surgery, Bolts Hill, Chartham
Patient Participation Group (PPG) Meeting

Agenda 
Monday 12th March 7.30pm


1) Present: Katie Kinnersley, Janet Onslow, Margaret Nevin

2) Apologies – Katy Styles, Chair (at PRG meeting) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
3) Minutes from previous meeting agreed

4) Matters arising: 

a) Stroke consultation on the preferred site options. See below for list of dates and venues.
b) Design by dialogue event 
c) Transforming Mental Health of Kent and Medway event 

5) AOB

a)  PRG training day was cancelled in December, 2017 and date is yet to be finalised. This will be for the chairs of the PPGs and other interested parties to get together.
b) There is currently a national drive for electronic prescriptions. For those that use online services it saves dropping off a paper prescription at the surgery. You can collect from the surgery as normal. How many of our patients currently use it?
Is it helpful for the surgery? Implications? 
Appendixes
3a) Additional info: Upcoming public meetings on the future of urgent stroke services are:
· Monday 5 March, 6.30pm to 9pm, Ashford College, Ashford
· Wednesday 7 March, 2pm to 4.30pm, Minster Village Hall, Minster
· Thursday 8 March, 2.30pm to 5pm, St Peters Church, Herne Bay (rearranged from last week’s postponed meeting)
· Saturday 24 March, 10am to 12.30pm, St-Peter-in-Thanet Church, Broadstairs.
· Wednesday 28 March, 6.30pm to 9pm, Westgate Hall, Canterbury
· Wednesday 4 April, 10am to 12.30pm, Singleton Environment Centre, Ashford
· Friday 6 April, 1.30pm to 4pm, St Mary’s Bay Village Hall, Romney Marsh
 
To take part in the stroke consultation people can also read the consultation document and complete the questionnaire which can be returned online or by post.  A list of all events for the consultation across Kent, Medway, Bexley and the High Weald area of East Sussex is also available.
3b) Design by Dialogue meeting 

In addition to these meetings, there will be a separate Design by Dialogue meeting in Canterbury on Thursday 22 March to discuss changes to the east Kent health and care system in more detail. The Design by Dialogue event is at the Spitfire Ground St Lawrence, Old Dover Road, from 6pm.  To register for this event please email nelcsu.engagement@nhs.net

3c) There is an event on Tuesday 13th March on transforming the Mental Health of East Kent from 9.30 to 4pm. This is limited to 300 places but hopefully there will be feedback from this event subsequently. 




















